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14 February 2023 
Dear Year 6 Parents, 
 
RE: Year 6 Shirts - 2023  
 
We have commenced the process of obtaining Year 6 shirts for your children so that 
students can have a Year 6 shirt by the start of Term 2. We have decided to continue 
with the style of shirt as previous years being a sublimated polo shirt with collar and 
buttons.  
 
Cost: $52.00 
 
Helensburgh Public School will be transitioning to an upgraded student finance 
system. All payments will be subject to a lockout period between 4pm Wednesday, 1 

March and 4pm Tuesday, 7 March. Please pay for shirts by the due date of 
Monday, 27 February 2023.  
 
Design: The shirt will have similar colours to previous years which links with our 
school colours with a unique design that appeals to our current Year 6 students. The 
shirts will feature a small design on the front of the shirt, which indicates that the 
students are in Year 6 in 2023. The back of the shirt will feature the school name with 
a list of the students’ and teachers’ names.  
 
Please note: Year 6 leaders have surveyed all students in Year 6 to select the final 
design for both the front and back of the shirt and also to select the overall pattern. 
 
Shirt sizes: Sizes for shirts are shown in the table below. We cannot accept 
responsibility if you order the incorrect size - Please see the size table below for 
reference. 
 

Youth/Small Adult 

Size 8 10 12 14 16 S M 

To Fit 
Chest 
Size (cm) 

68 72 76 80 86 90 95 
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Please fill in the order form below. Payment at the time of order will be required. 
The closing date for orders will be Monday, 27 February 2023. 

 

 

Ewen Neild 
Principal     
                                                               
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 6 Shirts – 2023 
 

Student’s Name: ________________________________                                Class: ___________  
 
 
Shirt size: __________                   Quantity: ___________ 
 
I enclose payment of $52.00.                 
 
Helensburgh Public School will be transitioning to an upgraded student finance 
system. All payments will be subject to a lockout period between 4pm Wednesday, 1 

March and 4pm Tuesday, 7 March. Please pay for shirts by the due date of 
Monday, 27 February 2023.  
 
I have made an online payment. My receipt number is: ________________________        
Please enter the following payment description:  Year 6 Shirt 
 
 
 
 
Signed: _______________________________                          Date: _____________________                              
  

 

 

 

                                                                                           

mailto:helensburg-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://helensburg-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

